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BOARD REPORT 

February 18, 2020 
 
On January 21st and 22nd, the State Department of 
Building Safety conducted the annual safety inspection 
of our district’s buildings and grounds.  The inspector 
submitted a list of recommendations for us to work on.  
Most of the recommendations have been complied with.  
There are some sidewalk repairs that we will need to 
work on later, when the weather warms up.  We had a 
few issues with improper use of extension cords.  The 
extension cord issues have been corrected. 
 
The custodial staff has been busy trying to keep up with 
the cleaning of the district’s buildings.  We have a 
substitute custodian helping out and we are trying to 
find another substitute.  We recently lost one custodian 
and we have another custodian out on a workmen’s 
comp issue. 
 

Ted Wasko 


